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The Union was notified the installation of 
the Small Delivery Unit Sorter (SDUS) in 
the Trenton Carrier Annex will be taking 

place in April 2021.  
 

As of now, there is no definitive answer as 
to the Union’s question of what impact the 

SDUS will have on the bargaining unit. The 
Union will continue to make inquiries and 

will keep the members aware of any answers 
they’re provided. 

 
If you have any questions please feel free to 
reach out to your Union Representatives at 

609-581-8118 or tmal1020.com 


